Date:

Mario Marín Torres

Gobernador Constitucional del Estado de Puebla

Casa Aguayo, 14 Ote. #1204, Barrio El Alto

Puebla, Pue. C. P. 72000 – Mexico

Fax: 52-222-213-88-05

E: mail: gobernador@puebla.gob.mx
Dear Governor Marín: 

On behalf of the…., I am writing to urge your government to take immediate steps to ensure that the workers at the Vaqueros Navarra factory in Tehuacan, Puebla have the right to be represented by the union of their choice without employer interference. 

We have received disturbing reports that management at Vaqueros Navarra has fired at least 30 workers for the crime of exercising their fundamental human right to organize for the purposes of bargaining collectively with their employer. 

We would therefore strongly urge you to act without further delay to ensure that the workers who have filed a petition concerning their unjust and illegal firing be immediately reinstated with full back pay. 

We would also urge you to respond in a timely manner to the workers’ petition to be represented by the Sindicato Nacional de Trabajadores de la Industria de la Costura, Confección, Similares y Conexos Diecinueve de Septiembre by holding a free and fair recuento by secret ballot and in the facilities of the Junta Local de Conciliación y Arbitraje de Tehuacan.  

Our organization and others around the world will be monitoring the situation closely to ensure that the recuento is held at the earliest opportunity and in a free and fair and transparent manner in which the internationally recognized right of workers to be represented by the union of their free choice without employer or government interference is fully respected.

Thank you in advance for your prompt attention to this important matter. We look forward to receiving information on the actions the Puebla labour authorities are taking to ensure that these workers’ associational rights are respected.

Yours truly,

Copies to: 

José Antonio López Malo Capellini

Secretario del Trabajo y Competitividad del Estado de  Puebla

E-mail: antonio.lopezmalo@puebla.gob.mx

Jorge Ramos Lobato 

Presidente de la Junta Local de Conciliación y Arbitraje del Estado de Puebla

E-mail: jorge.ramos@puebla.gob.mx
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